
New Reduced-Fee Dental Services for Veterans 
Did you know?
When men and women from the armed services are discharged they no longer have dental benefits as part of their 
medical coverage through the Veterans Administration. Our new reduced-fee dental program is designed to support 
the oral healthcare of veterans from throughout the Bay Area. 

o	 Comprehensive dental care provided by dental students and residents. 

o	 Reduced-fee services are offered at the Denti-Cal rate (often up to 30-40% off the typical rate of a private 		
	 dental practice). Payment plans available for those who qualify.

o	 Care includes check-ups, cleanings, fillings, scaling and root planning, removable partial dentures, crowns, 		
	 endodontic procedures, implants and more. Patients with flexible schedules are invited, as appointments 		
	 often have extended times and take multiple visits. 

o	 Our state-of-the-art clinics are conveniently located at 155 Fifth Street in downtown San Francisco, accessible 
	 by BART/Muni. 

Call 415.929.6501 for a screening appointment and to learn 
more about dental services for veterans! Learn more about our 
clinics at dental.pacific.edu. 
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